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Dear Madam Chair 

ERRATUM TO TRANSCRIPT OF EVIDENCE 

I refer to your letter dated 9 September 2009 regarding the transcript of evidence given 
at the public hearing held on 7 September 2009. 

I advise that the response to the Hon Ken Travers question at 2.50pm was incorrect. 
apologise to the Committee for my error. I misinterpreted the question from the Hon 
Ken Travers and mistakenly thought the question was in relation to the Sports Lotteries 
grants, where on review I see it was for Sports Financial grants. 

Shortly after my error, I provided the correct information on the breakdown of the Sports 
Financial grants. The breakdown of the $14,072,000 is provided in the transcript under 
section Supplementary Information No C4. 

Once again I apologise to the Committee for my error. 

Yours sincerely 

Damian Rosielle 
Chief Finance Officer 

21 September 2009 
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